

## Minutes of CLOK committee meeting Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> Jan 2021

### Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, C Wright, P Batts, J Green, Alan Crank, P Archer, J Trigg, G Addison

### Apologies

D Hooton, Ann Crank

### Actions from previous minutes

None noted previous meeting minutes approved.

The order of discussion was changed from the Agenda to accommodate P Batts who had to leave at 8:00pm

4) OCAD Team licence £108 for 3 years agreed to buy, proposed J Trigg, Seconded C Mackenzie, **this will replace both the current OCAD 11 licences.**

5) Garmin GPS Device 1 unit has been purchased, agreed we should try and get another off E bay after Christmas for around £200.00 instead of £300.00 if one is available, Prop J Trigg Seconded – All

6) Add into T Chimes we have laptops available for planning – Action J Green

Also several maps requiring updates Locke Park and Cowpen Bewley – Action J Green

Need to review how many of the club laptops are worth keeping, Action P Archer, C Mackenzie and P Batts

Lock down activities course planning on a local map perhaps an orange course - Action Alan Crank

Noted M Hardy planning on moving so need to extract from him all his info and contacts re schools, councils etc. **No one was actioned with this**

2) CDO

Feedback everyone was in agreement with the documents Travel Inc in daily rate agreed to placing the adverts

3) SDO

Agreed to advertise with a range of daily rate of £100 ~ 140, although this may cause a conflict between experience and cost

1) Future events

Daletown Moor NE Score Champs Move back to Nov 2021 and the NATO 2022

Easter weekend would need 167+ runners each day due to FE costs

Not much needed for Sneaton

Pickering not possible to do any planning at the moment

Review in 1 months time – Action **J Green** to add to next Agenda

JIRCS / OO weekend

Day 1 South Gare

Day 2 Eston Moor

Average of 200 runners in JIRCs + parents Accommodation could be an issue, ACTION - Contact BOF for guidance **C Mackenzie** (Done)

Contact Nev Myers (JROS chair) Action - **J Green** Done meeting Saturday 30<sup>th</sup> with JROS Squad leaders  
We will need to work out a cut off date for when we have to say yes / no to running the event.

AOB

G Addison working on a VOC in Newton Aycliffe

NEOA ownership of SI equipment to move to the clubs. Details TBC (a lot of e-mail correspondence post meeting)

Post meeting agreed to sell the Oland Buffs for £3.00 each

Date of next meeting TBC